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12.1   
First Sunday Food Drive 
First Sunday in Advent 
Caroling and Party                     2pm 
12.5 
Worship Committee Meeting     7pm 
12.7 
Christmas Float Decorating      2pm 
12.8 
Christmas Parade                 5:15pm 
12.9 
Mamie Leaphart Circle               7pm   
Vera Goldman Circle                  7pm 
12.15 
LMC Affiliation Vote                   2pm 
12.18 
m&môs Dec. Gathering        11:30am 
12.22 
Hand Bells with Lessons and 
Carols                                        11am 
12.24 
Christmas Eve Candlelight 
Communion Drop-in               5-7pm 
12.29 
ñO Come Let Us Adore Himò               
Combined Service F. Hall          9am             

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church Events 

Methodist 

Seeing What Others Cannot See 
"And Elisha prayed, 'O Lord, open his eyes so he may see.' 
Then the Lord opened the servant's eyes, and he looked and 
saw the hills full of horses and chariots of fire all around Elisha." 
2 Kings 6:17 
 

Several years ago, a movie was made called Field of Dreams. 
The story is about a man who had a vision to build a baseball 
field in the middle of a cornfield on his rural farm. He did not 
know why; he just knew he was to do it. To the chagrin of his 
neighbors, he built the baseball diamond in the farm community. 
One night some players showed up. The man realized these 
were no ordinary players, but were actually the great players 
from the past. When the skeptical neighbors came to view this 
phenomenon, they were unable to see what the farm owner 
could see. This made it even worse for him. Now he was really a 
lunatic in their eyes. 
 

This fictitious story has a spiritual application for us. First, if God 
tells us to "build a ball field," we should do it. It is not for us to 
determine the reason we are instructed to do it. Once we are 
obedient, God will allow us to see what others cannot see. It is 
the rite of passage for those who are willing to risk all for God's 
purposes. God increases the spiritual senses to levels we never 
knew before. Those around us will observe this. 
 

Do you want to see what others cannot see? If so, it will require 
a level of obedience that will go beyond human reason. It may 
require risk and ridicule from others. But you will see what others 
cannot see. 
-TGIF Today God Is First Volume 1 by Os Hillman 
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All Saints Sunday Happy Belated 
Birthday 

 
Jenny Beale turned eighty-eight on October 
14th. She is a beautiful Christian lady who is a 
very knowledgeable and dynamic teacher in 
the Open Door Class, is active in the Vera 
Goldman Circle, and attends the 11:00 
service each Sunday. Praise the Lord for His 
servant, Jenny! 
-Phylis 

 

On Sunday, November 3rd, Leesville 
Methodist Church remembered those 
who had gone on to glory this year 
and gave thanks for their lives and 
legacy.  
 
We also placed butterflies on the 
banner with names of our saints who 
are dear to our hearts. 
 

Eva Dell Hagberg 
May 31, 1927 ï January 19, 2024 

 
         Daniel Boatwright Lybrand  
December 25, 1937 ï April 2, 2024 

 
          Richard Lane McDaniel  

May 30, 1952 ï April 8, 2024 
 

      William Jacob Schumpert  
May 28, 1952 ï July 1, 2024 
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Leesville Methodist Men 
 

This great crowd of Methodist Men met at the 
home of Ed Bouknight for their  

November Meeting 
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Holiday Showcase 
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LMCôs Holiday Showcase 
 
LMCôs Holiday Showcase was held on Saturday, November 9th 
with twenty-nine vendors participating. ñWreaths Across 
Americaò was a vendor this year. Twenty-two wreaths were 
purchased during the showcase and were among some of the 
17,000 wreaths placed at Ft. Jackson on Veterans Day 2024.The 
Mamie Leaphart and Vera Goldman Circles held a successful 
bake sale with the proceeds going towards their many mission 
projects. The Challengers Sunday School Class was also 
mission minded. Their ñGrab and Go Lunchò and craft proceeds 
were in excess of $800 donated to UMCOR for Western North 
Carolina Hurricane Relief. Thanks to everyone for their 
participation in making the Holiday Showcase a success again 

this year. 


